

Second Grade Is AWESOME



Curlew School * September 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians of Second Graders,

I am so excited to build on learning with your children! So much growth occurs in Second Grade and I feel very fortunate to be a part of it. Working as a student/parent/teacher team, I am confident we will accomplish both learning and fun this year. "Brenda Boyce

Feel free to contact me at the school with any questions you may have. The school phone number is 509-779-4931. My email address is breboyce@curlewsd.org.

The first day of school is September 5, 2023

Watch for weekly newsletters with information about what is happening in Second Grade.
They will come home in L.E.G.O.
Folders on Thursdays.

Class Supply List

Backpack - labeled
PE Shoes - labeled
2 dozen wooden pencils
(Ticonderoga preferred)
1 box 24 count cravons (Cra

1 box 24 count crayons (Crayola preferred)

1 box markers or colored pencils (Crayola preferred)

2 boxes Kleenex Glue Sticks

Lg package unscented baby wipes In order to cut down on clutter in the classroom, please do not send in items not on the list. Thank you!